
 
 

  

REPORT ON PROJECTS  

BY THE  

ROTARY CLUB OF SINKOR 

“Dear Felix and Maxwell, 

The DG was very much impressed with your project as I said earlier. He 
took a guided tour of the whole facility and thanked the team for a job well 
done.  

Please note that your project is one of his goal for this Rotary Year, Water 
and Sanitation.” 

 
(eMail October 3rd, 2018 from RCS President Nancy Freeman to BTFS Switzerland) 

 

 



REPORT ON PROJECT SPONSORED BY THE ROTARY CLUB OF SINKOR 

The Immanuel Christian Academy water tower project is located on S.D. Cooper Road 

in the Kpelle Town Community. This project caters to the need of 300 + students at 

the school reigning from nursery/ Kindergarten and Junior High school.  It also caters 

to the needs of approximately 1000 inhabitants during the rainy season and 1500 to 

1800 during the dry season.  

This project is a global grant project which runs over a period of 3 years. The total 

amount for this project is U$120.000.00. This grant is from a club in Switzerland and is 

partner through the Rotary Club of Sinkor for monitoring. This project is done in phases 

and is now on the phase II side of the project. 

 
DG 9101 Governor, hon. Akilade Allen from Banjul, The Gambia, commended Projects 
of Rotary Clubs in Liberia on Sept. 27th, 2018, at a Rotary Interclub Assembly held at 
Corina Hotel, Sinkor, Monrovia, Liberia, West Africa with the attendance of 
representatives from BTFS Liberia Team. 
 

Immanuel Christian Academy located on S.D. Cooper Road in the Kpelle Town Community 


